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PRESS RELEASE  
For Immediate Release – February 29, 2024 

Fort Worth Police Arrest Suspect for Attempted Burglary of a Residence 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On Wednesday, February 28, 2024, the Fort Worth Police Department 

arrested Alex Alvarez, 25, of Fort Worth for the Attempted Burglary of a Residence near the 

TCU campus.  

 

Days prior on Sunday, February 25, 2024, officers responded to a suspicious person call near 

the 3100 block of Sandage Ave. A resident reported to police that two men had attempted to 

enter their home. The resident was able to supply security camera footage which proved to be 

incredibly helpful with the investigation and subsequently led to the apprehension of Alvarez. 

 

The Fort Worth Police Department would like to thank its investigators and the TCU Police 

Department for their unwavering efforts in assisting with this arrest.  

 

Investigators continue to pursue additional leads and more charges are expected in this ongoing 

investigation.  

 

Report Number: 240010060 
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